
On behalf of Peg Sweeney, Esq. and Tom Papa: 

 

Ms. Huntley, 

 

On behalf of our client, Henry Wright from the Rhode Island Farm Bureau, please take this email as 

support to Bill 8207 which was heard by the House Municipal Government & Housing Committee, today 

at the Rise. 

 

NAME: Henry Wright, President, RI Farm Bureau 

BILL NUMBER: 8207 

POSITION: Support 

 

Please contact a member of our team if there are any issues or concerns. 

Peg Sweeney – 401.480.9298. mhogansweeney@fscapitol.com 

Tom Papa – 401.487.0612. tpapa@fscapitol.com 

 

Best, 

Jack Teear 

 

 
Jack Teear 

Government Relations Specialist 

F/S Capitol Consulting, LLC 

One W Exchange Street, 

Suite 302 

Providence, RI 02903-1064 

(914) 815-0309 

fscapitol.com 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwebserver.rilegislature.gov%2FBillText%2FBillText24%2FHouseText24%2FH8207.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CHouseMunicipalGovernmentandHousing%40rilegislature.gov%7Cb9746294486f4d3faaa208dc8b33decd%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638538302469057920%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=soFHWwYwp2iDulFQt5VXZUtLDuMWN6gSNJz0Y%2F9dS9E%3D&reserved=0
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